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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 29 – Kiwanis Appreciation Picnic, 
McDermott Park – 5:30 – 7:30PM 
July 5 – Board Meeting – Ramada Hotel 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PROGRAMS 
 
June 20 – Jerry Wallendal, Youth for Christ,  

   Fresh Start Program 
June 27 – Jake Guell, Certified Canine  

   Behavior Trainer 
July 4 – Roundtable – 4th of July 
July 11 – Tour – Medical Examiners Office, 

 Dr. Kelley 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

INVOCATION 
 

June 20 – Harry Schneider  
June 27 – Kathy Schreiber 
July 11 – Ron Seidl 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

GREETERS 
 

June 20 – Chris Serres & Chris Stelmacher 
June 27 – Marlin Towne & Rich Traxinger 
July 11 – Glen Treml & Dave Twohig 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

July 2 – Jan Krug 
July 2 – Cheryl Mohr 
July 6 – Jim Ziebarth 
July 7 – Pete Vercouteren 
July 16 – Steve Millin 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

June 17 – Fred & Gloria Pumper 
June 18 – Marlin & Lois Towne 
June 25 – Ron & Joan Seidl 
June 30 – Steve & Mary Millin 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SPIRITUAL AIMS 
THOUGHT FOR THE  

WORK WEEK 
 

My Lord God, I have no idea where I 
am going. I do not see the road ahead 
of me. I cannot know for certain where 
it will end. I know that you will lead me 
to the right road, though I may know 
nothing about it. Therefore I will trust 
you always, though I may seem to be 
lost in the shadow of death. I will not 
fear, for you are with me, and you will 
never leave me to face my life alone. 
 
   Thomas Merton 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

MONDAY MORNING 
 

We had 22 members and one guest at 
Monday’s meeting. Jackson Goldapske 
joined us on Monday morning to enjoy 
breakfast with us on his first Monday of 
summer vacation.  Bonnie reminded eve-
ryone that our Kiwanis Appreciation Pic-
nic is scheduled for June 29th at McDer-
mott Park.  The picnic will be from 5:30 – 
7:30PM.  Our 2nd grade sponsored Little 
League team is playing that evening at 
4:30PM at the Russell South diamond if 
anyone wants to watch one of our two 
sponsored teams play before the picnic.  
Little League players and their parents, 
Key Clubbers and their parents and our 
many volunteers from Walleye Weekend 
will be invited as are the member’s family 
members and/or significant others.  Watch 
for the sign up sheet at Monday’s meeting.  
Gary Miller thanked Vickie Goldapske, 
Dave Krug and Pete Vercouteren for join-
ing him at Seibken’s Resort for an Inter-
Club breakfast.  “Happy Bucks” were of-
fered by Bonnie thanking everyone for a 
great turnout at Walleye Weekend and 
Vickie Goldapske for Jackson’s fishing 
tournament success and also his finishing 
the Walleye Fun Run all by himself.  Del 
Waldschmidt was the lucky winner in the 
50/50 Raffle Drawing and he picked the 
ten of spades, a $10 winner.  Congrats Del. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

WALLEYE WEEKEND 
UPDATE 

 

Another Walleye Weekend is in the history 
books and again we had what appears to be 
a very successful event.  We sold 2,670 lbs 
of cheese curds, a new record for our 
Walleye Weekend operation.  We sold out 
of curds about 4:15pm on Sunday and 
were packed up and moving our trailers 
out of the park around 7:15pm.  Based on 
very preliminary results it looks like we 
may have grossed about $4,000 more than 
last year, even though the weather was less 
than ideal.  We had 31 of our 34 members 
that helped out over the weekend along 
with great volunteers from Fondy Band 
Parents, Boy Scouts, Sabish Technology 
Club and St. Peter Athletic Club.  Thanks 
to everyone who helped out over the 
weekend.  Also, special thanks to Del, 
John and Rich for all of the organization to 
make this event such a success.  A com-
plete accounting will be made once all the 
bills are in.  GREAT JOB EVERYONE!!!!               
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

KEY CLUB CORNER 
By Jan Krug & Gary Ring 

 

Both Key Clubs are officially on summer 
break.  Sad farewells to Sue Huck and Deb 
Zwicky who have both retired from teach-
ing and will no longer be Key Club Advi-
sors.    Have a great summer!! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

INTERCLUB 
OPPORTUNITY 

 

• Ripon Early Bird Kiwanis Club 19th 
Annual Golf Outing, Wednesday, Sep-
tember 7th at Tuscumbia Country 
Club, Green Lake, 11:00AM Shotgun 
Start with dinner at 4:30PM 

 
Contact Gary Miller if you’re interested in 
attending this InterClub event. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 
 

 
 

THANKS EVERYONE FOR 
A VERY SUCCESSFUL 
WALLEYE WEEKEND 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 


